
        

 

June 2024 

 

Dear Parent and Student,  

 

AS results will be available for collection from the College Library on Thursday 15 August between 9am–12 

noon.  With your results there will be a letter informing you if you have or have not met the academic and 

other entrance criteria for Year 14.  It is important that you come to the College at the above time to 

collect your letter.  You will be able to access results for CCEA on-line.  I hope you will be happy with your AS 

results and trust they will reflect all of your efforts. 

 

Some students may be required to attend for interview.  If this is the case, then there will be a letter stating a time 

to meet with a Senior member of staff on Friday 16 August.  Those attending interview should be accompanied 

by a parent/guardian.   

 

Please note that no results can be given over the telephone. A parent/carer may collect his/her son’s results as 

long as he/she brings proof of identity and written permission from the pupil.   

 

You should note that acceptance into Year 14 depends on the following satisfactory records: 

• Academic Achievement (minimum grade requirement C,C,D) 

• Behaviour in Year 13 – please refer to the enclosed Year 14 Admissions Criteria 

• Agreeing to the terms of the Sixth Form Code of Conduct 

If you wish to seek advice regarding your future studies, members of the Careers Department will be available on 

Thursday 15 August 10.00am – 2.30pm and Friday 16 August from 10.00am – 12noon. 

Mrs Sheridan, Examinations Officer, will also be in the College on Thursday 15 August if you wish to apply for 

any remarks or photocopies of your scripts. 

 

START OF ACADEMIC YEAR 14: 

• Parent Information Morning and Year 14 Induction will take place on Tuesday 27 August.  Year 14 

Induction begins at 9.30am, when students will meet in registration classrooms. Students should ensure 

that they are in full school uniform. The Parent Information meeting will be held in the College Hall and 

takes place from 11.00am-12noon.   It is very important that parents and boys both attend.  Parents 

are advised to park in the car park at the back of the College, entry via Lincoln Avenue. 

 

• Year 14 students return for the first full teaching day on Monday 2 September 2024.  

Finally, I hope that you and your family have a restful and well-earned Summer break, and I thank you for all 

your support throughout 2023/24. 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mr P McBride 

Principal 


